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Wednesday 10th June 2020 

 

 

Saying Farewell To The Class of 2020 
 
Parents and Pupils: 

Due to the unprecedented events of 2020, we are unable to say goodbye to 

our Primary 7 pupils in the manner in which we would dearly love to. This 

is a special group of children, and we want to find a way to give them a 

proper send off to let them know how proud we are of each and every one 

of them. 

 

We have organized a number of initiatives for this month for the P7 

children and their parents to relish and enjoy with the hope of creating 

memories that will long linger for the Class of 2020. 

 

Tuesday 23rd June: Stay At Home P7 Leavers’ Assembly 

Current lockdown restrictions prevent us from being able to organise a 

ceremony in the school hall. Instead, we will be holding a ceremony via 

Zoom which is open to all P7 parents and children. More details will 

follow via School App. 

 

Monday 29th June  

Hoodie Home Drop- offs. We will be in touch about arranging for members of our 

team to call by your houses and deliver in person the P7 Hoodies and to say a socially 

distant farewell in person. 

 

TBC P7 Leavers BBQ/Party 

We are exploring the idea of bringing P7 back together later this summer for an 

afternoon at the GAC. The plans for this are evolving and fluid but we will keep you 

informed. 

Dress Code: Leavers Hoodies! 

 

St. Colman’s Primary School  
and 

All Saints’ Nursery Unit 
(Annaclone) 

Banbridge,  
                                         Co. Down 

BT32 5LS 
Progress Through Partnership, Leading To Excellence  

 

mailto:info@stcolmans.annaclone.ni.sch.uk
http://www.stcolmansandallsaints.co.uk/

